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I oppose ending vote by mail in Oregon. I am disabled and voting by mail is very 

important to me. This ploy by the GOP to break Oregon's excellent election 

procedures is designed to only reduce voter turnout in the hopes of furthering 

minority rule - ie - electing more MAGAts.  

 

Please maintain what works here in Oregon - Voting By Mail!  

 

ECJ 


